
 

 

  
  
  
  

City of Greater Geraldton. 
City Council Chief Executive Officer Ross McKim. 
 
7th of February 2024. 

 

Dear Ross McKim, 
 
 I am writing to you to request a further 5-year continuation of the annual donation to cover the amount 
imposed for rates for the Geraldton Greenough Rifle club on Lot 500 & Lot 1106 McCartney Road, 
Greenough. 
  
 The previous annual rates donation agreement over the last 5 years has made a noticeable difference in 
helping with the upkeep of the club’s facilities & helping with the running of the club’s events. We would 
like to thank the City of Greater Geraldton for this past generosity. 
 
 As a nonprofit sporting organization that holds over 40 events a year including two open competitions 
with participants traveling from as far as Karratha & Albany that is also mostly self-funded. The rates 
rebate has made a real difference in assisting members in continuing with their chosen sport. 
 
 The Geraldton Greenough Rifle club has been operating in the current location for close to 50 years & 
also leases part of the land to the Greenough Archery club. We are hoping both clubs can continue to do 
so for many years to come. 
 
 

Warm Regards,  
 

Neal Robson  

 
Club President 2024  

  ggrc.asn.au    ggrifleclub@gmail.com 
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